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We had such a great turn out for Global last
Friday - thank you so much to all of you who
came along, bringing an amazing array of food
from around the world. You also raised £415.43
which we will make sure that we put to good use

Clubs start next week and I would like to say a
quick thank you to all of the adults (parent
volunteers, teaching assistants and teachers)
who run them - they all give up their time to do
this because they want the best for our children -
thank you to each and every one of you. 
 
I would also like to say a huge thank you to
Andrea (Y6 Mum and Friends stalwart) for
helping me to improve the look of the newsletter.
It just goes to show that you are never too old to
learn something new!  

Just a reminder now the weather has become
autumnal to ensure your child remembers their
coat. We do go out to play in the rain, even if just
for a quick runaround. Children in Year 5/6 go on
the field every day and we ask that they have a
spare pair of shoes to avoid bringing mud back
into school. 

Mon 22  - clubs start and Miss Balls’s Class
cemetery visit 

nd

Thurs 25  - PAWS visit for Bodhi and the
other two Y5/6 classes to the cemetery 

th

Fri 26  - Autism parent workshop - 9:30am -
11:30am                                         

th

First bake sale of the year on Monday
Year 5/6 will be hosting the first bake sale of the year.

Please stop by the lower hall at 3:15pm on Monday 22nd
September to treat yourself. Items are sold at 50p each,
cash only please. We look forward to seeing you there!

Helpers needed: Year 5/6 parents and carers (and anyone
else who loves the rush of bake sale!), please email

friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com if you can help the
stall, a team of three helpers is needed. Thanks!

Donations needed: Families of Year 5/6, this is your time
to break out your whisks and show off your baking skills.

The money raised by your stall will go directly back to
Year 5/6 classrooms for rewards and extras. Sweet and

savoury bakes, store-bought items and fruit are all
graciously accepted. Please send your donated treats

with your child on Monday morning or drop them off at
the school office.

Pre-loved uniforms and new donation bins
We would like to say a massive thank you to everyone
who helped earlier this week to make the Pre-Loved

Uniform Stall happen. You all made the job light work and
good fun on an otherwise wet and blustery day.  

In other news, Friends of Fishergate now have official
uniform donation bins currently set up in the side

alleyway entrance to the school yard. We are accepting
clean, good-condition donations of uniform items, winter

coats and school shoes. 
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Phase group updates Other news

Other news
Bodhi Corner 

Early Years  We have had a great time reading
stories with puppets this week, we went on a wild
things adventure with Max and thought about
which colour our feelings were with the colour
monster. We tasted our delicious crumbles made
with the apples we picked from the forest. 

Year 1/2  Key Stage 1 have enjoyed a great
week beginning our regular timetable. In English,
we have been focusing on handwriting and
ensuring children form their letters correctly whilst
in Maths, Year 1 have been looking at length,
height and capacity and Year 2 have been
learning to add three addends. 

Year 3/4 are excited about The Wild Robot, our
class story, which we have been reading this
week. Also look on Google Classroom for fun
science at home linked to our States of Matter
topic.

Year 5/6 enjoyed boxercise with Mr Cass on a
very wet Wednesday. We have made a great
start to our Harry Potter topic by learning about
Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find Them in
Science - also known as Evolution and
Inheritance. Children investigated the ways in
which their chosen animal has adapted to its
habitat.

Meltdowns/Overwhelm/Shutdown Free
Workshop:

Attention Parents/carers :
On Friday 26th September from 9.30-11.30
there is a free workshop running in school.

In this session, we'll be exploring how stress
and anxiety can impact autistic people. We
will also look at autistic burnout, meltdowns
and shutdowns and outline some practical

ideas to help you and the autistic person you
support.

NO DIAGNOSIS NEEDED.

The session can only run if there are enough
people to attend so if you are interested

please either email
admin@fishergateschool.com or speak to a

member of school staff to confirm your
interest.

Bodhi is enjoying going around school
and on the playground and is

gradually losing his need to bark at
people that he doesn’t know. He is still

wary of strangers coming into the
office and we are working on that. He
loves his lunchtime walks by the river

and next week we will be inviting
children (two or three at a time) to join

us on our adventures. If you do not
want your child to do this then please

let your class teacher know. 




